
Dear Students and Parents, 

It is now time to prepare for the end of the year examinations. If you log on 
our CRISIS MANAGEMENT SITE you will find a window End Of The Year 
Examinations. Click on the window and you will find three pdf files. 

The first pdf file is named Examination Procedures and will give you all the 
instructions on how the examinations will take place online. If you face any 
problem with electrical power cuts or lack of internet connections, you should 
rush to school for a solution. It is very important, if you face one of the above-
mentioned events, NOT TO OPEN THE ENVELOPE.  You must arrive at 
school with the envelope still sealed. If you should lose your internet 
connection during your examination, you should phone me immediately. I 
will record the time, in order to ascertain how long it will take you to get to the 
school with your examination paper in its envelope. In this case, the envelope 
will have been opened. 

The second pdf file has the Time Schedule of the examinations, starting on 
May 26 and ending on June 22. The Higher Levels must take place first as, 
according to Pearson EDEXCEl, these examinations should be completed by 
June 10.  

The third pdf file has the List of Students who are entitled to sit the 
examinations. 

By May 23 - 2020 we will have completed 42 teaching days, from 10 teaching 
stations, with more than 3,000 teaching online periods. All the work you have 
produced will count towards your Continuous Assessment and your final end 
of year mark.  

I would like to encourage all of you keep up the hard work from home and 
Good Luck 

Walid Kambargi 
School Director 

 


